
 
 
 
4 April 2020 

 
 

WE ARE A CONSTANT 
 
 
Dear Partners 
  
Before the world was impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic, PSA Marine had always been 
there for you, 24/7 rain or shine. This remains a constant after Singapore Prime Minister 
Lee Hsien Loong delivered his Circuit Breaker announcement on 3 April 2020. 
 
The Port of Singapore plays a critical role in keeping the worldwide logistics and supply 
lines open. The PSA Group, including PSA Marine provides essential services and will 
continue to service the vessels calling at the Port of Singapore 24/7, following strictly to 
the necessary precautions that are already in place. We are proud to be part of the 
ecosystem responsible for the imported food in the supermarket and other daily essential 
needs of every person residing in Singapore and elsewhere in the world. 
 
PSA Marine will continue to provide more information and updates as the situation unfolds. 
Together, we will prevail over COVID-19. 
 
Stay Safe, Stay Courageous, Stay Strong! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Chew 
Managing Director 


